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National Assessment of Education Progress 

(NAEP) is a measurement of student achievement
over time in the United States. NAEP is the largest
nationally representative assessment of what
students in every state know and can do in specific
areas tested.
This assessment is a congressionally authorized
project of the National Center for Education Statistics
(NCES) in the Elementary and Secondary Education
Act legislation. From developing frameworks and
questions to the reporting of results, NAEP represents
the best thinking of assessment and content
specialists, State education staff and teachers from
around the nation. 

National Assessment Governing Board Announces
Updated NAEP Schedule NAEP Frameworks & Design

Each of the National Assessment of Educational
Progress (NAEP) assessments is based on an organizing
framework. The Governing Board is responsible for
developing both the framework and test specifications
that serve as the blueprint for the assessment. The
frameworks are devised through a development
process that ensures they meet current educational
requirements. The National Assessment Governing
Board develops the NAEP frameworks for each subject. 

Frameworks define the subject-specific content and
thinking skills needed by students to deal with the
complex issues they encounter in and out of the
classroom. Assessments must be flexible and mirror
changes in educational objectives and curricula.
Therefore, the frameworks must be both forward-
looking and responsive, balancing current teaching
practices with research findings. The NAEP frameworks
are located here. 

https://www.nagb.gov/naep-frameworks/frameworks-overview.html


Since the late 1980s, the National Center for
Education Statistics (NCES) has coordinated the
United States' participation in international studies.
These include the large-scale surveys comparing early
childhood learning, student performance, teacher
training and teaching, as well as adult skills. 

View a brief overview of NAEP The Nation’s Report
Card: A Lens into Student Success Since 1969

Watch A Brief History & Evolution on NAEP

The 2022 NAEP Mathematics and Reading Results
were officially released on Monday, October 24,
2022, by NCES. Commissioner Dr. Peggy Carr,
National, state and TUDA results will be released.
More information regarding the release and the
results are available on the National Assessment
Governing Board website as well as the Nations
Report Card website.

Watch an overview about the National
Assessment Governing Board. 

NAEP 2022 Main Study Mathematics & Reading
Release - October 24, 2022
 

Find out more about NAEP from the National Center
of Education Statistics

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6WUfX9YZyL8&feature=youtu.be
https://youtu.be/cWrfFttysYg
https://www.nagb.gov/news-and-events/calendar/naep-day-2022.html
https://www.nationsreportcard.gov/takenaepnow/home
https://youtu.be/V8BDbR0zdAk
https://nces.ed.gov/nationsreportcard/assessments/

